
 
 

May 16, 2021 

Dear Little Falls Swimming Club Neighbor, 

Hello, I am Fred Atwood and I would like to introduce myself as the new Little Falls Swimming 
Club (LFSC) Board Representative to the Community Liaison Committee. I look forward to 
meeting you. 

Please join me for the upcoming LFSC Community Liaison Committee (CLC) meeting on 
Sunday May 23, at 1:00pm on the pool grounds for our Spring meeting. This will be an 
opportunity to ask questions, share feedback, and make suggestions. At the meeting, I will 
share updates for this year’s pool season. There will be information on the Pool opening, 
COVID restrictions, Swim Team schedule and operations, food truck visits, and the tennis 
court (including pickleball). 

For those of you who may not be familiar with the CLC, the committee was established in order 
to ensure and enhance communication between the pool and its neighbors. Each year, 
neighbors who confront or adjoin the pool are invited to a pre-season meeting and walk-
through dedicated just for them. Also, each year, one LFSC Board Member is designated as 
the LFSC Board Representative to the CLC; as the Board Representative, I am your direct 
contact to the Board for any concerns, questions, or suggestions from neighbors. LFSC 
maintains a page on its website for the CLC: https://littlefallsswimmingclub.com/about/clc-main-

page. 

Also, in an effort to maintain an updated list of LFSC neighbors and to improve communication, 
if you haven’t already done so, please send an email to atwoodfmd@gmail.com with your name, 
street address, and email. Include a phone number if you would prefer to be contacted by 
phone. We will also continue to distribute hard copy notices before each CLC meeting. Email 
will be used as an additional way to keep in touch with you. 

Thank you, 

Fred Atwood 
LFSC Board Representative to the Community Liaison Committee 
301-789-3311 (mobile) 
301-320-0246 (home) 

https://littlefallsswimmingclub.com/about/clc-main-page/
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mailto:atwoodfmd@gmail.com?subject=LFSC%20CLC


 

 

Community Liaison Committee 
2021 Beginning of Season Meeting 

 
The Community Liaison Committee (CLC) met on Sunday May 23rd at 1pm on the pool grounds. This 
meeting was announced via the CLC letter that was hand delivered to CLC members on May 16th. 
 
Five confronting and adjoining property owners attended the meeting. 
 
CLC Board Representative Fred Atwood provided information on the Pool opening on May 29th, and 
planned social events. 
 
Attendees presented concerns about music played on tennis courts, and too early landscape power 
equipment use.  CLC Representative Fred Atwood referred these concerns to the LFSC Board for action. 
 
 
 


